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nzempowered@gmail.com

From: nzempowered@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, 5 August 2025 3:42 pm
To: hello@perizee.co.nz
Subject: Re: Blocked

Peri,  
Sorry but, this response is again of concern.   
 
“It's important to me to cultivate a place for discussion, including productive disagreement, on my social 
media pages. We struggle for the following reasons.” 
 
Our potential Mayor, it appears, is concerned over words like “no disrespect” and “will you stand by your 
comment”.   
 
We take into account your comment, “I've heard from several people that the intensity of your 
contributions has been putting others off commenting, so I've taken the step to remove you so that 
others can contribute more freely.” 
But maybe we are missing something?  Why would asking their potential leader questions hinder 
theirs?   Just as theirs did not hinder ours. 
 
We apologise if we missing something here?   
Happy to discuss as offered. 
 
NZ Empowered. 
 
From: hello@perizee.co.nz <hello@perizee.co.nz>  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 August 2025 10:26 am 
To: nzempowered@gmail.com 
Subject: Re: Blocked 
 
Kia ora Paul,  
 
It's important to me to cultivate a place for discussion, including productive disagreement, on my social 
media pages. I've made several requests for you to engage in a way that's fair and reasonable. I did 
notice that you had shifted to a more productive means of engaging until the last few weeks where you 
have been more intense and unreasonable in your expectations.  
 
I've heard from several people that the intensity of your contributions has been putting others off 
commenting, so I've taken the step to remove you so that others can contribute more freely.  I'm happy 
to reconsider in future - please send me an email if you'd like to discuss.  
 
Ngā mihi nui,  
Peri Zee  
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From: nzempowered@gmail.com <nzempowered@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 9:54 PM 
To: hello@perizee.co.nz <hello@perizee.co.nz> 
Subject: Re: Blocked  
 

We are disappointed you felt the need to block us from your FB Mayor page today. 

  

We respect this but do not feel it reflects your website priorities and vision of working with the 
community, as does the feedback we are receiving thus far.  

  

Nga Mihi 

Kate and Paul 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


